Memorandum of Agreement

between

The Ann Arbor Administrators Association and

The Ann Arbor Administrators Association and the Ann Arbor Public Schools Board of Education agree

The Ann Arbor Board of Education

on the following for the remainder of the 2021-2022 school year:

® An Administrator serving in the role as a mentor to new administrators will receive a

stipend of $1,500

This Memorandum of Agreement constitutes the entire understanding and agreement reached by the parties
with respect to this matter, and is not precedent setting as to the master contract or the policies of the Board

of Education of the City of Ann Arbor.
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